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M Gmall Keith Scott <keithlscott@gmail.com>

Confirmation that your PIDs against the draft BPv7 Red Book have been resolved

Ignacio Aguilar Sanchez <Ignacio.Aguilar.Sanchez@esa.int> Mon, Feb 13, 2023 at 9:44 AM
To: Keith Scott <keithlscott@gmail.com>
Cc: "Shames, Peter M (312G)" <peter.m.shames@)jpl.nasa.gov>

Dear Keith,

| can confirm that the PIDs had been addressed satisfactorily.
Kind regards,

Ignacio

Ignacio Aguilar Sanchez
Communication Systems Engineer
Electrical Engineering Department

European Space Research and Technology Centre

Keplerlaan 1, PO Box 299, 2200 AG Noordwijk, The Netherlands
Tel. (31) 71 565 5695

Fax (31) 71 565 5418

Email: ignacio.aguilar.sanchez@esa.int

www.esa.int

[Quoted text hidden]

This message is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain proprietary information and/or protected
content. Any unauthorised disclosure, use, retention or dissemination is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please notify the sender immediately. ESA applies appropriate organisational measures to protect personal data, in
case of data privacy queries, please contact the ESA Data Protection Officer (dpo@esa.int).
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